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Face of Fil lmore 
 

By Sherry Shepard 
September 12, 2018 

 
  
  One of the best ways I know of to get people thinking and talking about the past of their 
community is to bring out an old picture and reminisce about the people they see, some of whom they 
may not have thought of for years.  Conversations then transition from recognizing the people to fond 
memories of experiences with them. 

 
 This week I am sharing a photo my friend Jeri Robinson shared with me.  It is of the Third Ward 
Relief Society in the fall of 1961.  I remember a large number of these ladies. It was entertaining, as 
well, to try to remember which houses they lived in. Interestingly, only one of those in the picture is still 
living. 
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 Take a close look and see who you have memories of in this picture then get out others you may 
have and share them with family and friends.  It’s a great way to spend an afternoon. 
Front row: DeVaun Mitchell, Rose Rogers, Mary Jane Peterson, George Stevens, Beth Hall, Allie 
Hatton, Emaline Peterson 
Second row: Afton Finlinson, Arah Lee Whicker, Carrie Davies, Evadene Littledyke, Thelma Wilcox, 
Ella Whicker, Vilate Carling, Camilla Hunter 
Third row: Ruth Thornton, Laura Trimble, Caroline Verhaaren, Cathleen Davies, Alta Day, Florence 
Ashman, Lola Hansen, Sylvia Jensen, Frieda Dimmick, Elva Goulter, Jean Russell 
Fourth row: Berna Davies, Helen Mitchell, Alta Reeve, Madelyn Wade, Laura Wilson, Nina Brunson, 
Jessie Thornton, Grace Mitchell, Evelyn Peterson. 
 Thanks, Jeri! 
 


